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June 26, 1951

The Derby 011 Company
705 Denver National Building
Denver 2, Colorado

Attn: Dean C. Wellman

Dear 8ir:

We are in receipt today of your letter
of June 13th enelosing a new bond
#66369 covering your operation on W. A.
Johnson well #1.

We have returned the old bond to Mr.
Lueders at his request.

Yours very truly,

JEC:LHB John B, Cronin, Secretary
Colorado Ggs Conmervation Commission

P, 8.

I note also that you overlooked signing the
Notice of Intention to Drill and would appreciéte
your signing it and returning it to us.

JEC



